
 

 

 

Wednesday 16th October 2024 
Year 5 Swimming 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child will be going swimming every morning for a two-week 
period.  
 
The children will be going swimming with their classes on the following dates: 
 

5S and 5A Week Commencing 4th November  
(However, there will be no session on 
Wednesday 6th November due to the Science 
Trip).  
And 
Week Commencing 11th November 

5D and 5JST Week Commencing 18th November 
And 
Week Commencing 25th November 

 
We will be departing at 8:45am each day, so please ensure your child is on time for school.  
A swimming costume and towel will be required. Transport to and from the pool and the cost 
of the lessons will be covered by the school.  
 
The swimming lessons will take place at Thornton Heath Leisure Centre. Swimming is part of 
the National Curriculum and therefore is a statutory requirement. 
 
Please ensure your child brings their swimming kit every day for their two-week slot. 
 
Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 Teachers  
 
 
  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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